

NCBI Charitable Foundation, Whitworth Road, Drumcondra, Dublin 9

Tel: 01 830 7033 Fax: 01 830 7787 Email: info@ncbi.ie Web: www.ncbi.ie



Wednesday, February 11th, 2015

Thanks for your fantastic support through the years Tony.

## Thank You from NCBI

Dear Tony,

On behalf of NCBI and all its service-users, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and everyone at People's Photography for your most generous donation of €1,500 raised from the annual People Photography exhibition at St. Stephen's Green.

Your help and generosity is greatly valued as it allows us to maintain our commitment to the delivery of accessible services to everyone who is registered with us. In this way, we can continue fulfill our mission statement, which is:

"To enable people who are blind and vision impaired to overcome the barriers that impede their independence and participation in society."

Since its inception in 1931, NCBI has been fully committed to promoting the full independence of people in Ireland who are blind or vision impaired. We currently make our services available to over 224,000 people in Ireland who are experiencing sight loss.

This work would not be possible without your help, and for that we are truly grateful. Thank you kindly for making a real difference to the lives of people in Ireland who are living with sight loss.

Kindest Regards,

John Paul Corcoran Fundraising Executive

NCBI - Working for People with Sight Loss

D/Tel.: 01-8821970